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Dear Parents 

 
 
School Photographs 
Your child has had their school photograph taken today and will be bringing home the 
proof.  Could you please place any orders online as there is a much larger selection 
of items that can be ordered – the paper order form only shows a small selection of 
what is available.  When ordering online your child’s photo will not be visible until 
approximately 7 days’ time as the photographers need time to upload them. All paper 
orders must be received in school by Wednesday 16th October and online orders by 
Wednesday 30th October.  Any orders received after these dates will incur a £5 
postage/late order fee. 
  
Data Collection/ Emergency Contact Details 
We still have a significant number of children where contact details have not been 
confirmed as correct or amended.  If you have not already done so please log in and 
update your contact details via your email invite to ‘SIMS Parent’ as soon as possible.  
If you need another email invite or are having problems doing this please contact the 
school office. 
 
Harvest Donations 
Thank you very much for all your Harvest donations, we had a wonderful display for 
our assembly.  All donations have been distributed and gratefully received by those 
in need in our local community.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

S Cornforth 
 
Miss S Cornforth 
Headteacher 
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